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We are inviting you to come along to a drop in event we are holding in Sevenoaks on Tuesday 2nd August to find out more about our new heritage project 100miles for 100 years. If you would like to attend, please contact us as soon as possible to confirm your participation: darrienne.price@screensouth.org 
 Please see below for more information:
We have been awarded a Heritage Lottery Fund grant to run ‘100 Miles for 100 Years’ which will consist of 30 First World War themed self guided heritage trails developed with the community and enabling people to discover more about the people, events and buildings that had an impact in their locality during the First World War. 
The trails will be developed in the community and there will be a great opportunity for those who wish to learn about trail development, research, event planning and how to actually guide a trail. An important part of the legacy of this project is not only the trails themselves and the unearthing of heritage from this era, but the skills we will leave in the community which will enable local people to develop further trails and do further research for the benefit of their community . 
The project will provide the community with opportunities to join together with a programme of drop in events, training workshops and trail launches. You can get an overview of what the trail in your area will look like by following the link:
 http://kentww1.com/trails/sittingbourne-trail/.
 As we prepare to launch our project in your area we are planning to hold a small informal meeting with local groups and the 100 Miles Project Manager in order that we can advise people of the community benefits this project will bring and the free workshops offered- where your group can have a free presence if there is space. It will also give you an opportunity to meet us face to face, discover more about the project and ask any questions.
If you would like to attend, please contact us as soon as possible to confirm your participation:
info@kentww1.com, darrienne.price@screensouth.org or tatyana.firth@screensouth.org
Date: 2nd August
Time: 12-2pm
Venue: Conference Room,  
Sevenoaks District Council, 
Argyle Road, 
Sevenoaks, Kent, 
TN13 1HG
If you can think of any local groups who have an interest in heritage trails or involved in First World War research please can you advise us as we wish to include as many groups as possible for strong community involvement.
Barbara Welch
Projects & Office Coordinator, PA to Managing Director,
Screen South
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